
   

From left to right, President Mary Ellen Jukoski, VNA Board Member and Adjunct Three Rivers Instructor 
Linda Legassie, and Three Rivers Division Director of Nursing and Allied Health Cindy Arpin hold the 
$4,000 check that will support Three Rivers Nursing students. 
  

 

  

 
  
For Immediate Release 
Contact: Betty Baillargeon 
860-215-9207 or bbaillargeon@trcc.commnet.edu 

  

Three Rivers College Foundation receives $4,000 from 
the Old Lyme Visiting Nurse Association 

  
Norwich, Conn. – The Three Rivers College Foundation was the recipient of $4,000 from the Old Lyme 
Visiting Nurse Association. This gift will be used to support Three Rivers Community College nursing 
students with a demonstrated financial need residing in the towns of Old Lyme, Lyme, or South Lyme. 
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Founded in 1922, the Old Lyme Visiting Nurse Association is committed to providing high quality 
healthcare services to members in the communities of Old Lyme, Lyme and South Lyme. Services include 
individual, family and community health, disease prevention, and skilled home care. Through this 
philanthropic gift to the Three Rivers College Foundation, the Old Lyme VNA has demonstrated that 
their commitment to care extends to training the next generation of highly skilled nurses. 
  
Three Rivers Community College is the only higher education institution in Southeastern Connecticut 
that educates future nurses. In Southeastern Connecticut, when you enter a hospital or care facility, 
there is a high likelihood that a Three Rivers nurse is providing your care. TRCC nurses train, live and 
work in this shared community. As we face a shortfall of nurses nation-wide, the Three Rivers College 
Foundation is prepared to invest directly in this vital program. 
  
The Three Rivers College Foundation, in conjunction with community partners like the Old Lyme Visiting 
Nurse Association, remains committed to providing financial support for educational opportunities in 
Southeastern Connecticut. 
 

### 
  
The Three Rivers College Foundation is a nonprofit charitable educational Foundation, incorporated 
under the laws of the State of Connecticut and granted 501 C (3) tax-deductible status by the IRS. Its 
purpose is to support the educational efforts of the College, the staff, and the faculty. 

To see the full scope of what Three Rivers and the TRC Foundation has to offer, 

visit www.threerivers.edu. 
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